
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

      Greetings and blessings to 
each of you. With thankfulness 
and joy I want to share with you 
about our recent trip to the jungle 
where we had an event with the 
Curipacos tribe. 

      It was exciting to enter the 
jungle. It was intense for me, 
because it was like going into my 
past. I remembered what it had 
been like to travel the rivers to 
each community of tribes to 
preach the Word of God.  

       As we arrived in the 
community of Magua, Vene-
zuelan Amazons, it was a great 
joy seeing my spiritual children. I 
saw that the majority of them are 
married with children and serving 
the Lord. They are pastors, 
deacons, missionaries and 
translators (translating the Old 
Testament into their languages). 
God surprised me with how He 
works, all in His time. 

       I had the opportunity to teach 
the Word of God in various 
churches. I also counseled many 
leaders.  
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      I want to thank you for praying for us 
and for our ministry. Thank you for your 
financial support by giving to World Reach. 
We ask you to pray for wisdom as we 
counsel. We have many church leaders we 
are working with. Please pray for our health 
and strength. 

Your servants in Christ,

Andres and Monica Acosta 
John 15:16 
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Lucas, a young man I am discipling, went with me. He helped me 
with teaching the children. This was a great missionary experience for him. 

     We are praying for our next trip to the jungle so we can meet with 
the Puinaves tribe. We hope to go in September 2023. They are a very 
special people to us. Please pray for this opportunity. We would be able to 
minister to our previous students and possibly continue a ministry there.  

                As far as our ministry in Argentina, we continue with 
discipleship and counseling. There are more and more people 
coming to us asking for help. Monica continues to teach the women. 

Thank you. May God bless you 
richly. 

If you would like to partner with a one-time gift or recurring monthly gifts to provide the support we must raise 
for the mission of World Reach to serve in Argentina, here is more information:

To donate online, go to world-reach.org/donate to give once or set up a monthly gift via credit card.  We also 
offer the option to give monthly via an Electronic Funds Transfer from your bank account.  This is our preferred 
method because you will incur no third party processing fee, and the transfer can be set up by going to world-

reach.org/donate and clicking on “EFT Giving” at the top of the page.

To give by check made payable to World Reach, mail to the address below with a note indicating your 
preference for supporting "Acosta ministry":

World Reach
P.O. Box 26155 

Birmingham, AL 35260-0155




